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Title: DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS UNDER REVIEW

Tomasz Wierzba, Planner, discussed the Zoning By-law Amendment Application for 34-50 Bradford
Street and a portion of 125 Dunlop Street West that is currently under review.

The Committee provided positive feedback associated to the two walls from the Prince of Wales
School that are remaining in honour of the historic building.  The Committee provided suggestions for
the space that included a historical plaque and images inside the structure to reflect the school’s
historical significance, the possibility of public art with an educational component, and street wall art
designed to be sympathetic to the road and the building and to attract the attention of the public.
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